
MESSAGE FROM THE VTCE CHANCELLOR,
SOUTH EASTERN UNIVERSITY OF SRI LANKA

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the 2'd Intemationai Symposium -2012 being
held at South E,astern University of Sri Lanka, Oluvil, Sri Lanka from May 25d'till
May 27'h2012.

I am also glad to leam that many scholars, academics and experts tiom various

disciplines fiom difference countries have subrnitted papers. All of the submissions

were rigorously revieu,ed by at least tr.vo revieu,ers who are expefts in the relevant

fields and the best papers are to be presented at this symposium.

Sylposium of this nature are impoftant for a good academic institution for creating

opportunities for the transrnission of knowledge based on latest researches which
are carried out across the world. Universities are being recognized by the reset ol
the world and ranked based on the amount good researches being canied out by
the institutions. Organizing this kind of symposia encourages academics to embark

on research projects. Due to the success of our 1" lnternational Symposium held in
2011, this year we got overu,helming nurnber of papers liom various f-relds fiorn
various countries.

I hope that this international syrnposium would give you a better platfbrm for
discLrssing and sharing your valuable findings and knowledge that u,ould immensely

contribr.rte to the enhancement of- the body of knowle dge.

The organizing committee has u''orked hard to produce a first class technical
symposium and a pleasing and enjoyable social evcnt. I take this opportunity to
thank them for their valuable contributron and dedication to make this event a

success.

Dr. S.N{. Mohamed lsmail
Vice Chancellor
South Eastern University of Sri Lanka
Oluvil. Sri Lanka
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